
 
 

January 28, 2022 

City Clerk 

City Hall Annex 

20 Korean Veterans Plaza 

Suite 406 

Holyoke, MA 01040-5000 

 

To whom it may concern, 

This letter is in response to your correspondence to my client Tigertown, LLC, a Cannabis Special Permit holder 

requesting a summary of activities. 

Tigertown, LLC has a state license that is active as well as a “commence operations” license. 

The company has performed substantial renovations to an otherwise empty building. Updates include but are not 

limited to: 

• Roof 

• Electric 

• Plumbing 

• HVAC 

• Repaired Windows 

• Replaced Doors 

• Security System Installed 

• Camera System Installed 

• Parking 

• Exterior Lighting 

• Repaired Sidewalk 

In addition to the significant upgrades to the building, Tigertown, LLC has hired 25 employees, most of whom are 

from Holyoke, MA. 

They have also supported and donated to various charities in the city as well as hosted multiple cultural events 

that were of no charge to the attendees. 

We thank you for your time and consideration concerning this matter. Should you need further information or 

clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Best Regards, 

Rabecca L Eunis, CPA 

President and CFO 

 
 
 
 


